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Williamson, Alicia

From: Roberts, Dawn <Roberts.Dawn@epa.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 3:15 PM
To: Williamson, Alicia
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Follow up Turkey Point Supplement

Hello Alicia, 
 
Thanks for your email. I agree. Since the document merely responds to additional comments received by NRC and does 
not change the analysis in the EIS, it does not make sense to file this document as a supplemental EIS. I can attach the 
document to the FEIS as an addendum to complete the record on EPA’s end.  
 
Thanks, 
 
Dawn 
 
 

From: Williamson, Alicia [mailto:Alicia.Williamson@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 9:25 AM 
To: Roberts, Dawn <Roberts.Dawn@epa.gov> 
Subject: Follow up Turkey Point Supplement 
 
Dawn  
I am sending you this email in order to confirm the conversation we had last week (12/13/16) regarding EPA 
noticing NUREG-2176, Turkey Point COL FEIS, Supplement 1. Specifically, it was your opinion that the 
document did not rise to the level of a being a supplement because the information presented was not new and
significant, and did not change the information in the FEIS filed with EPA on October 28, 2016.   Additionally, 
we discussed the options if NRC preferred for EPA to file and publish notice of the document.  We discussed 
whether it should be renamed as an “addendum” to the FEIS or changed to a draft supplement to the FEIS in 
order to allow for a public comment period.  You noted that even if EPA does not file the document as a 
supplement, NRC is free to distribute the document and provide its own notice of the document’s availability, if 
that is consistent with NRC’s process.   Please let me know if I did not characterize our conversation correctly. 
 
Given EPA’s perspective, especially our shared view that the information in the document did not result in 
changes to the analysis and conclusions in the FEIS, the NRC is thinking of preparing its own notice and 
distributing the document directly to the stakeholders, rather than filing the document with EPA.  
Thank you for your help. Please call me if you have any questions or concerns. 
Alicia 
 
Alicia Williamson 
Environmental Project Manager  
Divison of New Reactors 
Office of New Reactors 
301‐415‐1878 (office) 
Alicia.Williamson@nrc.gov  
 


